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MISSION STATEMENT: “I can do all things through Christ, who strengthens me”
It has been lovely to welcome the children back to school this week and see them settle so quickly into their new routines. There has been a lot of work done to the school environment over the summer break and we intend to continue with improvement works over the academic year.
 
We are delighted to welcome a number of new staff to St Edward’s! We have Mr Bailey who will be teaching across the school, Miss Brown and Miss Wilding have joined us as Teaching Assistants and we have Mrs Zaffar as a new Midday Supervisor.
Please take a few minutes to visit our website to see details of the correct uniform. If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the office to clarify. Our processes for PE are different to St Joseph’s and children should arrive in school in their normal school uniform and change into PE kit at school before the lesson. This will be the same for Forest School days.
Please see below for some important reminders for next week:
	 
	Day
	Activity

	 
	 
	 

	Whole school
	Friday 13th September
	Whole school photos

	 
	 
	 

	Year 3
	Thursday 12th September
	3E Forest School

	 
	 
	 

	Year 4
	Tuesday 10th September 
	Swimming

	 
	 
	 

	Year 6
	Tuesday 10th September 
	11+ Practice test

	 
	Thursday 12th September 
	11+ test


Please see below for the Wednesday word:
Summer Holiday Booklet - Magazine - Page 1 (paperturn-view.com)
Have a lovely weekend!
Kind regards
St Edward's Catholic Junior School



